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August 22, 2019

Hello,

The Department of Environmental Conservation, Village Safe Water Program is issuing a rejection of
all proposals for the Trapper Creek Request for Proposals (RFP), 20-VSW-TRC-001, Design &
Construction Management Setvices.

Per AS 36.30.350, 2 AAC 12.860 and 2 ACC 12.870, the proposals are being rejected for the following

reasons:
(2) The bid or proposal is non-tesponsive;

(4) Prices exceed available money and it would not be approptiate to adjust quantities to accommodate
available money;

(5) All otherwise acceptable bids ot proposals received ate at unacceptable prices.

This is notice of the State's cancellation of the solicitation identified above. An offeror who wishes to
protest this cancellation must file the protest within ten calendar days following the date this notice is
issued. If the tenth day falls on a weekend or holiday, the last day of the ptotest petiod is the first
working day following the tenth day.

Sincerely,

Fred Partish
Procurement Specialist IV

cc: Project File



